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The Osborn School District’s Budget Public Hearing began at 5:33 p.m. 
 
Four members of the Governing Board were present.  
 
Present:     
Edward Hermes, Board President 
Luis Peralta, Board Clerk absent 
Violeta Ramos, Board Member 
Leanne Greenberg, Board Member   
Rhiannon Ford, Board Member 
Dr. Michael Robert, Superintendent  

 
Public Hearing Budget 
Mrs. Toscano clarified that the hearing is to discuss the 2024-2025 budget and spending insurance proceeds. 
She said that no changes were made to the budget discussed in June. When compared to the proposed 
budget discussed in May the only changes were additions for anticipated growth. 
 
There were no public comments.  

 
The Hearing concluded at 5:35 pm. 

 
  
Minutes submitted by: 
 
 
_____________________________  
Lisa Nye, Executive Administrative Assistant  
to the Superintendent and Governing Board 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Luis Peralta, Board Clerk  


